
 
 

No. 90 
 

LEGISLATIVE ASSEMBLY OF THE NORTHERN TERRITORY 
 

WRITTEN QUESTION 
 

Mr Yan to the Minister for Health: 
 

Health – Aboriginal Health Practitioners Structure Review 
 

Background: 

Your response to a previous Written Question shows that a $10,000 

consultancy was awarded to Adelaide based Mercer Consulting for the 

provision of an Aboriginal Health Practitioners Structure Review: 

 

Questions: 

1. Please advise why this tender was not released publically. 

2. Why was the awarded tender not published on the Tenders online web 

page? 

3. If the awarded tender was published publically somewhere else, please 

provide details. 

4. Why was this Adelaide based consulting firm offered a select tender? 

5. Was OCPE involved in the facilitation of this review?  If not, why not? 

6. What were the outcomes and recommendations from the review? 

7. How was this advice ustilised in the delivery of health services in the 

Territory? 


